2015 ANNUAL REPORT
We were pleased to be joined by the IM Clerk and the Director of Development at the Spring Interim Meeting to be briefed on the proposed outreach efforts funded by the Shoemaker grant. We look forward to working with staff in the coming year to implement these.
We conducted a workshop at Langley Hill for BYM meeting members who wanted to learn how to use the Internet to attract members, about improving their web sites, and our efforts in collecting and posting outreach materials from BYM meetings and other sources. It's our intention to create an on-line reference of outreach materials used by some meetings so that other meetings might use them a place to start, or a template to be followed.
We had funds in our budget for an exploratory Quaker Quest session. We received no request for that; so, we released those funds and reduced our request for FY-16.
A&O discussed changing the name of the Yearly Meeting but has not found unity yet.

